(3rd February 2023)

Dear Parents and Carers

Please find below the Friday Flyer for this week:



Red Book:

Each week, 2 pupils are entered into their class Red Book for displaying the school's Christian Value and/or for going above and beyond in their learning. The pupils listed below have been recognised in our whole school Collective Worship today. Congratulations to:

Indiana A (YR), Bella F (YR), Emee C (Y1), Evie H (Y1), Charlotte L (Y1), Harry B (Y2), Theodore S-W (Y2), Raife B (Y3), Mollie S (Y3), Ahyan A (Y3), Abigail B (Y4), Archie W (Y4), John-Joe P (Y5), Maxwel C (Y5), AJ M (Y6), Zara A (Y6)

Please speak to your child's class teacher if you would like more information about why your child has been selected for the Red Book.

Non-Uniform Day - Friday 10th February:

A reminder that Friday 10th February is non-uniform day. This is to support children's mental health week - children should 'dress to express'. Please ensure your child still has shoes suitable for school (e.g. no sandals/open toe shoes).

Lunch Ordering - ParentPay:

The deadline for placing lunch orders via the new ParentPay ordering system is Thursday 9th February, for lunches to be eaten from Monday 20th February onwards.

If you have not yet done so, you must log in to your ParentPay account by 9th February, and select which meals your child would like to eat each day from 20th February. If you do not select meals for your child, he/she will only be able to have a jacket potato for lunch from 20th February onwards.

If you are unsure how to order, please contact the school office.

Year 6 Swimming:

If you have not yet done so, please ensure you return your child's swimming consent form no later than Wednesday 8th February.

The first Year 6 swimming session will be on Thursday 23rd February.

Year 1 - Trip to Weald and Downland Museum – 1st March:

Please log into your ParentPay account and select 'School Provided Packed Lunch' for the trip day if you would like the school to provide a free packed lunch for your child. If you wish to provide your own, we would appreciate you selecting 'Parent Provided Packed Lunch' within your ParentPay account for this date.

Year 3 - Trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace - Tuesday 7th February:

A reminder that Year 3 will be visiting Fishbourne Roman Palace on Tuesday next week. Children should come to school at the usual time in full school uniform. All children must have a warm waterproof coat and a small backpack to carry their lunch. Please also ensure your child has a refillable water bottle with them.

Numbots:

Congratulations to the following children who this week earnt the most amount of coins in their year groups.

Reception: William T

Year 1: Ariana S Year 2: Louie C

William, Ariana and Louie will each receive a certificate to recognise their achievement.

Times Table Rock Stars:

The latest battle has ended. The results were:

Earth v Water:

Earth finished in first place with 24,603 points versus 19,429 earned by Water. The most valuable player for Earth was **Angel J (Y4)** and for Water it was **Archie W (Y4)**.

Fire v Air:

The winning house was Air who finished with 16,235 points versus 10,520 points earned by Fire. The most valuable player for Air was **Adam A-G (Y3)** and for Fire it was **Bella-Rose H (Y4)**.

The next battle begins today and will run until 8th February (Fire v Earth and Water v Air).

Parent Teacher Consultations:

Spring term Parent Teacher consultations will take place during March, as follows:

Years R, 1, 2, 3, 4, and 6:

Monday 6th March (3.30 – 5.00pm Wednesday 8th March (3.30 – 7.00pm)

Year 5:

Monday 20th March (3.30 – 5.00pm) Wednesday 22nd March (3.30 – 7.00pm)

Appointments must be booked via your ParentMail account. The booking system will go live at 7.00pm today.

SEND - Free Training/Parent Support Group:

Attached to this email is information about some free training available for families of children with SEND, and also some details of parent support groups.

Letters Home This Week:

The following letters have been sent home this week:

Date	To	Subject

1st February ALL Parent Teacher Consultations

1st February Reception Fairy-tale Ball

2nd February Year 4 Trips and Visits – Spring Term

Upcoming Events:

Please see below for details of events taking place for the next 2 weeks. Dates can also be found on the calendar on the school website:

<u>Date</u>	<u>Class</u>	<u>Details</u>
Monday 6 th Feb	ALL	Online Safety Parent Workshop (9.00am and 2.15pm)
Monday 6 th Feb	Year 1	Outdoor Learning
Tuesday 7 th Feb	Year 3	Visit to Fishbourne Roman Palace
Wednesday 8 th Feb	Years 1-6	Bognor Bookfest (in school)
Friday 10 th Feb	Years 1-6	Dress to Express (non-uniform day)
Friday 10 th Feb	Reception	Fairy-tale Ball – dress as your favourite Fairy-tale character
Friday 10 th Feb	ALL	Break up for Half-term (3.15pm)

13-17th FebALLHALF TERMMonday 20th FebALLStart of Spring 2 (8.45am)

Thank you.